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Attached are the laboratory results for the radon evaluation recently conducted at Ox Ridge Elementary 
school – Darien Public Schools, CT. 
 
Testing was conducted in the occupied areas of the school from December 5-8, 2022. As reported in 
attached laboratory results, samples from the school returned results below the Environmental 
Protection Agency action level of 4 pCi/l. 
 
The radon samples were deployed and collected by a team from Hygenix, Inc, that was under my 
supervision.  I am certified by the National Radon Safety Board (Certification Number 6SS0041), and listed 
on the Connecticut Department of Public Heath list of “Radon Measurement Professional”. This testing 
program meets the requirements of Connecticut General Statute Section 10-220(d) for radon testing at 
public schools. 
 
This letter should be kept in the facilities office and school’s main office so it is available to parents, staff, 
and other interested parties.  If you have any questions or require additional information, please call me 
at (203) 324-2222. 

 
Regards, 

 
 
 
          Ted Tio, MS, CIEC 
          Hygenix, Inc 
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